
September 3, 2018 

 

Show Choir Parents: 

 

Over the summer a new logo for the Fairfield Show Choirs was developed both in yellow and 

blue. We have decided to have the yellow logo made into a decal that can be put on vehicles: 

 

 
 

At the meeting in June, some of you completed and paid for yard signs for $20. We will be 

making yard signs like the one attached. Because it looks different than the signs from past 

years, we wanted to give everyone one last chance to order them. Please see what the signs will 

look like attached. (I currently have yard sign orders for Nathan Bradshaw, Brenna Brown, 

Abigail Elledge, Alisha Frey, Sarah Grindle, Emily Herschberger, Sarah & Kayla Menczynski, 

David Sanchez, Jarrett Senger, Katie Whitener, Izabelle Yoder, and Josh Yoder.) 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

If you would like to add or place an order please submit this form and turn in by September 10. 

 

 

Student’s Name: ____________________________ Phone Number: _________________ 

 

 

First Name/Nickname to be put on the sign: ______________________    Quantity: _____ 

 

 

Quantity of decals that you would like to purchase: _____ 

 

(Signs are $20 per sign and Decals are $5 per decal) 

 

Payment & Type:  Cash _____  Check # _____    Escrow _____ 


